VIRGINIA:
IN THE CIRCUIT COURT FOR THE 315" JUDICIAL CIRCUIT

SPECIAL ORDER OF JANUARY 6, 2023

COUNTY OF PRINCE WILLIAM COURTHOUSE PROTOCOLS

Effective immediately, all persons entering the Prince William
Courthouse must comply with the following protocols.

Entering the Courthouse: All persons entering the building are encouraged to
conduct a temperature self-screening at the building entrance. Anyone with a
temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher will be denied entry into the building.

By entering the building, all persons certify that:

- They do not have symptoms of COVID-19; which include temperature of

~ 100.4 degrees or more, chills, cough, difficulty breathing, unusual
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore
throat, congestion, nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea.

- They are not subject to isolation under CDC (Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention) guidelines following a diagnosis of COVID-19 or
probable COVID-19.

'Notify the Court immediately if you have a hearing that day and are denied
entry or are experiencing symptoms by calling the appropriate number below:

- Circuit Court — 703-792-6015
- General District Court — 703-792-6141
- Juvenile and Domestic Relations District Court — 703-792-6160

ENTERED this 6" day of January, 2023.

DA

The %rable KiM A. Irving,
Judge, 31° Judicial Circuit of Virginia




